
 
 
 

   

Est. 
19

50

To

wn of Haverhill

 
 
 

Town Hall 
 

4585 Charlotte Street 
 

Haverhill, FL   33417-5911 
 

(561) 689-0370 
 
 

www.townofhaverhill-fl.gov 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Town Council 

 
Jay G. Foy, Mayor 

 
Lawrence Gordon, 

 Vice Mayor 
 

Dennis Withington 
 

Ray Caranci 
 

Dr. Teresa Johnson 
 

 
      Town Administrator 

 
Janice C. Rutan, MMC 

 
 

Deputy Town Clerk 
 

Jean Wible 
 
 

Community Services/Code 
Inspector 

 
Rico Armstrong 

 
 

 
Building Official 

 
Bill Denison 

 
 

 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 20, 2021 
 
 
Haverhill Residents: 
 
Last week we delivered to each residential unit within the Town a 95-
gallon household trash receptacle. These receptacles/carts are the 
property of the Town of Haverhill, and each cart has been assigned to a 
specific address by its serial number. If you sell your home, move, or 
even relocate within the Town, the trash receptacle is to remain at the 
address to which it was assigned.  
 
It is suggested that you put the address of your home/unit number/ on 
the inside lid of the cart. This can be done with a permanent marker or 
paint.  
 
Your cart is to be used for the disposal of household trash and we ask 
that it become your primary receptacle.  Should you wish to dispose of 
your existing cart, please place it inside the blue cart. Do NOT leave it 
curbside and expect it to be picked up and disposed of. Unless the old 
can is inside the new cart, or you have contacted the Town Hall (561-
689-0370) to make arrangements for the old container to be picked up, 
Waste Pro will NOT take it.  You can continue to use the old cart for 
vegetation, etc. We also ask that you DO NOT place bags alongside the 
cart as that will be considered bulk and will only be picked up on 
Tuesdays. 
 
Should you wish to purchase an additional receptacle, they are available 
at $70.00 per cart. Please call the Town Hall to have one delivered.  
 
Pick up days remain the same:  
Tuesdays:  Household trash, recycling, bulk and vegetation (must be 
separated)  
Fridays: Household Trash only.   
 
For additional information, of if you have any questions, please contact 
us at the Town Hall (561-689-0370) or visit the website 
www.townofhaverhill-fl.gov/trashcontainer. 
 
We hope you enjoy your new household trash container! 
 
Happy Holidays! 
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